
 
 
 
        Siemens ICM 
        5000 T-Rex Ave.,  Suite 300, 
        Boca Raton, FL 33431 
        Feb 26th, 2006. 
 
Dear FCC, 
 We are granted the nationwide conditional experimental license (Call Sign 
WA2XDJ & File Number  0276-EX-RR-2000) for the past several years.  Nature of our 
industry where Technical wireless demos all over the United States are common, 
continuation of this experimental license is very crucial.  We participate in various trade 
shows to exhibit our up to date cutting edge wireless technologies along with many other 
venders.  Having nationwide experimental license helps us in continuing with that.  As 
Siemens company we work with the trade show organizers to ensure that we remain 
within the guidelines of the conditions specified in the grant of the license. 
 
Siemens is grateful for your continuing support in this matter and we appreciate your 
help. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Avtar Singh 
 
 
 
Siemens ICM 
Manager TAC 
 


